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National Community Health Center Week Offers Time to 
Celebrate Incredible Work of Illinois’ 55 Community Health 

Centers  
Governor Pritzker Proclaims August 4-10, 2024, as National Community Health Center Week in Illinois   
  
Springfield, Ill., August 2, 2024 - The Illinois Primary Health Care Association is proud to join 
Governor J.B. Pritzker in celebrating National Community Health Center Week (NCHW), taking 
place August 4-10. In honor of the vital contributions of community health centers (CHC) to 
communities across Illinois, Governor Pritzker issued a proclamation declaring this week as 
National Community Health Center Week in Illinois. It is an ideal time to recognize the 
outstanding work that Illinois’ 55 CHCs do every day, providing equitable and accessible care to 
all regardless of income, insurance, or immigration status.   
  
For more than 30 years, NCHW has been a chance to celebrate the important role health 
centers play as go-to providers of integrated primary medical care, behavioral health 
treatment, and dental services. Across the nation, nearly 1,500 health centers are the health 
care home to:  

• One in five uninsured people   
• One in three people living in poverty   
• One in seven rural residents  
• Nearly nine million children   
• 400,000 veterans   

  
This year’s NHCW celebration, launched by the National Association of Community Health 
Centers (NACHC), focuses on “Powering Communities Through Caring Connections” through a 
host of scheduled events that include resource fairs, back-to-school drives, health screenings, 
and visits to health centers by local, state, and national leaders.  
  
Though each health center marks the occasion with different activities, this annual observance 
allows our sector to showcase its unique, innovative service model and show its appreciation 
for their staff, patients, and partners. While individual health centers provide care to their local 
communities, when looked at, the reach and impact made by health centers across the country 
is incredible. Illinois health centers alone provide care for nearly 1.5 million people each year. 
Nationally, health centers care for nearly 31.5 million each year.   
  



Each day of the week will provide an opportunity to focus on and celebrate the many facets of 
CHCs.  
  
Sunday, August 4, 2024- Public Health in Housing Day  
Monday, August 5, 2024- Healthcare for People Experiencing Homelessness Day  
Tuesday, August 6, 2024- Agricultural Worker Health Day  
Wednesday, August 7, 2024- Patient Appreciation Day  
Thursday, August 8, 2024- Stakeholder Appreciation Day  
Friday, August 9,2024- Health Center Staff Appreciation Day  
Saturday, August 10,2024- Children’s Health Day  
  
To learn more about the mission and accomplishments of Illinois health centers, visit 
www.iphca.org. You can learn more about NHCW and view listing of events at 
www.healthcenterweek.org.  #NHCW24    
  
About Illinois Primary Health Care Association (IPHCA) – IPHCA is a non-profit trade 
association that represents community health centers throughout the state. Illinois’ 55 
community health centers provide comprehensive, integrated primary care including medical, 
behavioral, and oral health care to roughly 1.5 million patients annually across more than 450 
service sites in underserved rural, urban, and suburban communities.  
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